

NOVEMBER 2021 NEWSLETTER

SAPD COMMITTEE MEMBERS - 2021-2022

Maggie Stutts, Chair

Gloria Doxie Duell Aldridge

GUC Operations/ Event Executive Assistant Management

Nick Gordon

Kayleigh Baker Student Conduct

Tammy Jacques

Gigi Broadway GUC Operations/ Event

Katlin Parham

Trey Potter

Imani Reed

Housing & Residence Life

Anna Leigh Vaccaro

Jocelyn Wright

NOVEMBER WORK ANNIVERSARIES

Management

Sarah DeMorse (13 years) Linda White (9 years) Steven Stracener (8 years) Jami Flippo (8 years) Sheena Burgreen (7 years)

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS

Noah Bishop (6th) Alison McCaig (8th) **Bobbie Craft (9th)** Bill Pitts (19th) Sarah Young (19th) Donald Hilliard (21st) Daniel Gomez (26th) Darla Prize (26th) Jayne Jackson (29th)

NOVEMBER DATES TO REMEMBER

Nov. 3, 10, 17 - "Concern Gathering" sessions at NASPA Nov. 5th - Final SAPD Book Club Meeting for the Semester Nov. 8th - Deadline for NASPA Region III Award Submissions Nov. 9th - Early registration for NASPA Multicultural Institute Ends

Nov. 15th - Deadline to submit SAPD Award Nominations Nov. 19th - Miss UNA

Nov. 19th - Deadline to apply for 2022 NASPA-AL Board of Directors or the NASPA Financial Literacy & Well-Being Advisory Committee

Nov. 24-28th - Thanksgiving Break Nov. 30th - Deadline to vote for spring SAPD book club

RECOGNITION PROGRAM

Have you nominated a co-worker for the UNA Spirit or Silent Roar awards yet? It's not too late!

Nominations are accepted until November 15, 2021. Submit a name online at tinyurl.com/sapdfall2021awards

STAFF UPDATES & ACCOMPLISHMENTS

Student Counseling Services would like to congratulate Jennifer Berry on an opportunity that she has been presented with within our community. After being a major contributor to Student Counseling Services since 2007, she will be leaving the University of North Alabama to pursue a career in a more specialized area of care. We wish Jenn all the success in following her dreams!

Kayleigh Baker (Title IX) was selected to present at the 2022 NASPA Strategies Conference. In January, Kayleigh will travel to Boston and present on Conflicts of Interest that occur in Title IX investigations. Tyler Thompson (Student Engagement) has accepted a position as the Urban Regional Extension Agent with the Alabama

Cooperative Extension System at AAUM. His last day at UNA will be November 30.

STAFF SPOTLIGHT



Starting this month, we'll be recognizing staff members across the Division each month -- just for being you and contributing to our team. You'll get featured and should expect a little treating from us to you.



VICKI KEETON JOINED THE HRL TEAM
EARLIER THIS YEAR AS AN ENVIRONMENTAL
SERVICES SPECIALIST. THANKS FOR ALL
YOU DO, VICKII WE APPRECIATE YOU.

BROOKLYN BEAUREGARD JOINED THE DIVISION EARLIER THIS YEAR AS THE GAFOR THE PANTRY. THANKS FOR LOOKING OUT FOR OUR STUDENTS. WE APPRECIATE YOU.

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Social Justice and Inclusion: Rev. Sam Offer of the Washington Consulting Group will facilitate a virtual workshop on Implicit Biases and Microaggressions on November 4 at 11:30am. Those who RSVPed by the October 25th deadline will receive a meal. You won't want to miss this! This event is sponsored by SAPD and the Office of Title IX.

SAPD Book Club: We will hold the last fall book club meeting on Friday, November 5 at 12pm in the Faculty/Staff Commons (GUC 110). Ready for the next book club? Vote online by 11/30 at tinyurl.com/sapdbookspring22 for our next book!

Podcasts: Did you know that there are several, FREE podcasts that are available to YOU on YOUR schedule that can boost your professional development? Search for "higher ed podcasts" and find one that fits your area -- or try out NASPA's *SA Voices from the Field,* listen to their September 23rd episode to hear from a wide variety of podcasters in the SA Podcasters Jamboree!

DEI in the Workplace: Last summer, several staff members earned a Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion in the Workplace Certificate from USF's Muma School of Business. USF has made the materials available, again, for free. To sign up for the the new self-paced certificate (for \$99) or to learn more visit: https://www.usf.edu/business/certificates/diversity-equity-inclusion/index.aspx

WEBSITE LAUNCH

Did you know SAPD has a **BRAND NEW** website? Check us out via the button on top of the Student Affairs website and find helpful info related to Student Affairs resources, onboarding information, recent staff accomplishments, prior award winners and more! You can even use the website as a way to make sure you've registered for all of our upcoming events, like the SJI event on November 4th! Huge shout out to the SAPD Committee, but especially, **Jocelyn Wright**, for getting the website put together!

Check us out at:
una.edu/studentaffairs/student-affairs-professional-development

TO SUBMIT STAFF UPDATES, CALENDAR DATES, OR OTHER INFORMATION FOR THE DECEMBER NEWSLETTER, PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM BY NOVEMBER 23, 2021: TINYURL.COM/UNASAPD-NEWSLETTER



An event with the Washington Consultant Group

Exploring and Understanding Implicit Biases and Microaggressions

November 4th 11:30am - 1:30pm Zoom

REGISTER HERE:

HTTPS://TINYURL.COM/SAPD-SJI-2021



